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Docket No. 030-19146 License No. 29-13613-03
030-07022 29-13613-02
Radiation chhnology Incorporated
ATTN: Austiu Smith, M.D.
Chairman of the Board

108 Lake Denmark Road
Rockaway, New Jersey 07866

Gentlemen:
Subject: Routine Inspection No. 87-017

On September 24, 1987, Mr. John Miller and Ms. Marlene Taylor ~»f this office
conducted a complete safety inspection at the abeve address o’ activities
authorized by the above listed NRC licenses. The incpection was an examina-
tion of your licensed activities as they relate to radiatior safety and to
compliance with the Commission’s regulations and the license conditions. The
inspection consisted of observations by the inspectors, ‘nterviews with
personnel, and & selective examination of represeni.tive records.

The findings of the inspection were discussed with Mr. Tass Varaklis at the
conclusion of the inspection.

A copy of the NRC inspection report is enclosed.
Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified.

In arcordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice”, Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a cop{ of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Roor. No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origiual Signed By
John Jo Millep

John R. White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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Enclosure: NRC RoYion Inspection Report Nos. 030-07077/87-17,
030-19146/87-17

ce:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jerse {

Tass Varaklis, Radiation Safety Officer

bee:
ch1on I Docket Room (w/concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA
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